Where Kent County Gets Its News

January 18, 1995

Mr. John N. Sampson
4949 Aldrich Ave., Sough
Minneapolis, Minn. 55409

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This will confirm your reception of 630 CFCO on January 11, 1995.

Thank you for your report and all the best to you and yours in

this new year.

Singérely
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Ted Cribbie
Engineering Manager
630 CFCO

Box 630, Chatham, Ontario N7M 5K9 /

21 Keil Drive, Chatham

(519) 352-3000
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